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Salmo salar once populated the 

Connecticut River watershed but were 

locally eradicated by the year 1805. Since 

1967, the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Services 

and the CT Department of Energy and 

Environmental Protection have been 

working to repopulate the Connecticut 

River basin. Recent observations suggest 

that adult salmon have spawned in the 

Connecticut river watershed for the first 

time in over 200 years. Ecology students 

at Manchester Community College have 

participated in the restoration and will 

report on their activities.

Ms. Mintell holds a B.S/M.S. in Biology 

from Central Connecticut State University.
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Light refreshments will be served before the lecture
at 3:30 PM. This event is free and open to the public.

Atlantic
Salmon 
Restoration
and Legacy

MCC Community Science Lecture Series

This activity supports the learning goal of
Knowledge of Human Cultures and the Physical World.


